
PRESS STATEMENT. 

BRADFORD AGAINST THE CUTS. 

An umbrella group open to all organisations and individuals has been set up to 
fight the proposed cuts in local Government services. 

~0 people attended the first organizing meeting and have arranged a public 
meeting to be held at Textile Hall on Thursday, 3rd. of November, at 7.30pm. 

The public meeting will be addressed by PAT WALL from Bradford Trades Council 
and also IAN MURCH from the N.U.T. The aim of the group is to oppose all cuts. 

A spokesperson for the group said; 

" The cuts already proposed amount to £12.7 million. We welcome the fact that some 
have been withdrawn as a result of the threatened industrial action by teachers 
but we fear that these will now be transferred ~o other weaker areas like youth 
clubs, unemployment initiatives, building and maintenance programmes, books 
and equipment. 
We aim to build for a lobby of the council on November 15th." 

~or further information, contact Johnny Rashid, 
Chairman, 
Asian Youth Movement, 
26, Hallfield Road, 
Bradford. 
tel: 307416. 


